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Duquesne Light Responds to Mutual Assistance Request from National Grid in New England 
Crews leave for Rhode Island today  

 
PITTSBURGH – Duquesne Light Company has responded to a request for mutual assistance from National Grid 
in New England to help with electricity restoration after Tuesday’s devastating storms. More than 45,000 
customers remain without power.  
 
“Duquesne Light is part of an established Mutual Assistance group where neighboring utility companies help 
one another with restoration after a damaging storm,” said Mike Doran, Vice President of Operations, 
Duquesne Light. “While our customers in Allegheny and Beaver counties are our top priority, we are always 
willing to provide support to other regions.” 
 
Duquesne Light is sending 24 team members, including linemen and mechanics, to Warwick, Rhode Island, for 
3-5 days. Crews will arrive later today and begin work tomorrow morning.  
 
About Duquesne Light Company  
Duquesne Light Company is a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy, offering superior 
customer service and reliability to more than a half a million customers in southwestern Pennsylvania.  
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